
 

BILLINGS ROD & GUN CLUB – (406) 259-0006  Web Site:  www.billingsrodandgun.org 

President, Mac Clark – 679-6227                Vice Pres, Kevin Olmstead – 794-2950 
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AUGUST 2021 
 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

1-Aug 2-Aug 3-Aug 4-Aug 5-Aug 6-Aug 7-Aug 

       

Muzzle Loaders         NSSA Shoot NSSA Shoot 

Skeet/Trap 10-3 Boy Scouts Skeet League     GSSF Match GSSF Match 

OFFICE CLOSED OFFICE CLOSED OFFICE CLOSED BRGC Office 4-6pm BRGC Office 4-6pm BRGC Office 4-6pm 
BRGC OFFICE 8-
11am 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

 
            

Silhouette             

NSSA Shoot             

GSSF Match       
Cowboy Action 
Practice 

    

Skeet/Trap 10-3 Boy Scouts Skeet League   
Archery Meeting 7 
pm 

    

OFFICE CLOSED BRGC Office 11-1pm OFFICE CLOSED BRGC Office 4-6pm BRGC Office 4-6pm BRGC Office 4-6pm OFFICE CLOSED 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 

              

    Skeet League         

Skeet/Trap 10-3 
Sporting Clays 
Meeting 6:30 PM 

Board Meeting 7 PM Well Armed Woman     Action Pistol 

OFFICE CLOSED BRGC Office 11-1pm OFFICE CLOSED BRGC Office 4-6pm BRGC Office 4-6pm BRGC Office 4-6pm OFFICE CLOSED 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

              

              

All Steel Match 
  

        

Skeet/Trap 10-3 Boy Scouts Skeet League   Young Life Shoot   Cowboy Action 

OFFICE CLOSED 
BRGC OFFICE 11-
1pm 

OFFICE CLOSED BRGC Office 4-6pm BRGC Office 4-6pm BRGC Office 4-6pm OFFICE CLOSED 

29 30 31 1-Sep 2-Sep 3-Sep 4-Sep 

              

              

Skeet/Trap 10-3 Boy Scouts           

OFFICE CLOSED OFFICE CLOSED OFFICE CLOSED BRGC Office 4-6pm BRGC Office 4-6pm BRGC Office 4-6pm OFFICE CLOSED 

 
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
FIRE! HEAT! SAFETY! Safety is always first, but this time we will address it last. PLEASE, be fire aware, the club is tinder 
dry and ready to explode. We have taken down the gongs on the bench rest range to prevent sparks from starting a fire 
(yes, High powered rifles make sparks when they strike steel). Also look for additional fire extinguishers soon to be 
placed strategically on our ranges. The fire wagon water tank, near the main club house, has been filled and the pump 
and motor checked out and hooked up. All these precautions are important, but you, as a member of our club are the 
most important link, please, stop and think, be fire aware, both of your actions and other members actions (always treat 
fellow members with respect). Together, we can make it through this long fire season without shutting our club down.   
 
HEAT, take care of yourself and others during these high heat days on the range. Drink plenty of water and be like an old 
dog, hunt shade at every opportunity!  
 
SAFETY, please be muzzle aware at all times, including being aware of Rehberg Ranch residents and not allowing your 
muzzle to point in their direction while on the bench rest range.  Thank You all for helping our club a little extra this 
summer. Enjoy and be thoughtful of our ongoing situation with FIRE, HEAT & SAFETY.                                                                                                                                                 
                                                                                                                                                         Mac Clark (contact the Club President)   
 
 
 
 
 

http://billingsrodandgun.org/?page_id=111
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ARCHERY  
Archery will hold their next monthly meeting on Thursday, August 12th at 7 PM. All members are welcome to attend.  
 
There are new targets up on all 28 of the Canyon Field Course target backings.  Also, the safety fences are complete and 
look good! 
 
Archery season is only a month and a half away, so the courses are starting to get busy.  Be careful out there. 
                                                                                                                                                                            Rob Miller (contact Archery Division)  
 
 

RIFLE AND PISTOL 
Muzzle Loaders will shoot on August 1st and will use Bay 1.  
 
Silhouette will shoot August 8th and will use Bay 1. 
 
Action Pistol will host a GSSF Glock only match on the weekend of August 6-8th, using bays 3-7. They will also hold a 
monthly pistol match on August 21st using Bays 3-7. Then on the next day, August 22nd there will be an All-Steel match 
using Bays 3-6. 
 
Cowboy Action will have a practice session on the 12th and will be holding their monthly match on the 28th.  They will 
use bay 3. 
 
The Well Armed Woman-Billings Chapter will hold their monthly meeting on Wednesday, August 18th from 6-8pm. All 
women are invited to attend. For more information go to twawshootingchapters.org. 
                                                                                                                                                                      Jen Adams (contact Rifle/Pistol Division)    

 
 

SKEET AND TRAP 
Skeet and Trap Facility is open Sundays from 10 AM to 3 PM to members and public.  Skeet fields 1 and 2, and the Trap 
Field are available to members every day.  Tokens can be purchased on Sunday from the desk worker or from the 
vending machine located on the east side of the building at any time. 
 
Summer league will continue through August 24th.   
 
NSSA Shoot, Yellowstone Open will be held on August 6, 7 and 8th.   
 
Next Skeet Division meeting is on September 12th at noon.  All members are welcome to attend.   

      Mike Hammond (contact Skeet Division) 

 
                                                                                                                      

SPORTING CLAYS AND FIVE STAND 
Main Course and North Course Available for Shooting. 
 
Sporting Clays Division Meeting will be August 16th at 6:30 pm, all members are welcome to attend. 
 
Young Life Shoot scheduled for August 26th. 
 
We are planning on a Super Sporting League on Thursday evenings in September, be sure to mark your calendars. 
 
Target cards may be purchased by appointment at the Sporting Clays Club House.                      
                                                                                                                                                   Richard Lewallen (contact Sporting Clays Division)                                                                                                                                                                                                     

http://billingsrodandgun.org/?page_id=111
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